
Melissa Harrington 
As a parent who lives, works and raises children within 8 miles of the proposed site of this plant, I
have a lot of major concerns regarding the impact of this project. Contrary to what the city council
seems to believe, there are a lot of people who live in this area that very strongly object to building a
processing plant here that will greatly increase our water consumption in addition to polluting our
soil and air. Please take a really hard look at this project and the way they are trying to sneak their
agenda past the local community. And then please deny their permitting and do not allow them to
destroy our town. 

Thank You, 

Melissa L Harrington


